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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
Matthew Drier  

Address 
3460 Forest Drive 
Waldorf, MD 20601 

Phone 

Email 
matt.drier@gmail.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
I don’t believe that the County Commissioners are legally able to put in place such a mandate without something also coming from 
the Governor. I really don’t want to see our county get bogged down in the courts, but that’s what I foresee happening if this 
mandate gets put into effect. I also don’t believe masks are effective against stopping Covid, at least in the way the general 
population uses them (constantly touching them, not fitting properly, not wearing over the nose, etc). Putting this mandate in place 
might look like we’re doing something helpful, but in reality it’s only virtue signaling and not really helping anyone. 
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